
To the Board of Supervisors: 

Our family is adamantly opposed to the approval of big cannabis grows in our county. To try to 

force this issue when we are facing very real problems of the availability of water for our 

communities, our citizens, and our farmers shows, at the very least, an astonishing lack of 

common sense. 

It's unconscionable to insist that the cannabis "industry" be favored over the needs of the people 

and communities of Mendocino county. 

Clean up the mess that has already been made, and don't approve any expansion. 

 

Thank you, 

Greg and Lori Trew 

Willits 

 


